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Public Service Commission - Rocky Mountain Power Transmtssmn Lines Through
Tooele Skylme iyt

From: Dennis Richardson ? 7 5 23 E
To: psccal@utah.gov
Date: 5/10/2010 2: 35 PM

Subject:

Gentlernen:

As a resident of the city of Tooele I do not want Rocky Mountain Power to be given the right to scar and
damage the skyline of our city with the Mona power project. There are many other routes that could
be taken and with much less expense for the real purpose of moving power from Mona to the Salt Lake City
area. The esthetics of this proposal by the power company means nothing to them but to the residences, it
is significant.  In addition to their wanting to run the power lines through the Tooele area, Rocky Mountain
Power is going to have to ask for a rate hike to offset the horrendous costs to be incurred on & project that is of
no benefit to our local. I am asking you to not sanction their proposal.

Sincerely,
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